
 Sports Car Club of Vermont 
…is pleased to present the… 

Mt. Philo Hillclimb 
October 12-13-14, 2012 
 

Mt. Philo will be closed at noon on Friday to cars while the SCCV sets up safety equipment on 

the hill. On both Saturday and Sunday from 8:00 AM to approximately 5:00 PM, Philo will be 

closed to anyone not directly involved with the event. A hillclimb is a speed event up the 

mountain road with drivers racing against the clock. 

 

We again thank the residents of Charlotte and the State Parks for being a wonderful host for 

this historic event. 

 

To drive or work, please check out www.hillclimb.org. 

 

The SCCV follows the safety rules and regulations of the New England Hillclimb Association 

(NEHA). 

 

Photos of the Mt. Philo hillclimb will be available for viewing at www.VermontRacing.com 


